Mon, Oct 13, 2008 at 1:50 PM
To: Sarah Chauncey <sachauncey@gmail.com>

Mrs. Chauncey,
| just LOVE this newsletter! It's a quick read, but FULL of information!

I'm so glad to find out what N is working on during Library time. I'm sure you know how it is when
parents ask their children what they did in school. The typical answers are either "I don't remember"
or "l had lunch and recess". =)

Your newsletter is so timely because we were actually at Masker Orchards yesterday and had a
wonderful day outdoors!!! We picked lots of apples and had a nice picnic too with Nicole's Girl Scout
Troop. When we got home, we even baked an apple pie. Actually N made it with her aunt! | see that
you have the recipe for Fried Green Tomatoes written down, but is there a recipe for the

applesauce? | think | see sugar and cinnamon in the photos, but do you add anything else? | guess
the amounts of the ingredients really depend on the tartness of the apples.....right?

| love the Kid Cards! And it's not just because | see one of N's art work in the Gallery. | showed her
the Gallery and we pulled out the folder from last year and we found her original art work. She's so
excited! I'll be purchasing them for her grandparents and aunts and uncles. They would be so proud.

Lastly, I'm very grateful for your book recommendations. | never know what to borrow from the library
for myself when | take the kids there. Now | have a few ideas. Please keep them coming!

Thank you so much for all your hard work for our children, and for us, the parents. I'm really looking
forward to the next newsletter!

Gratefully yours,
TC
(Mother of...)



